
 
 
 

9th June 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

The year 6 children have been lucky enough to have been asked to participate in an Enterprise week. 
The Enterprise Project is funded by the National Lottery through the Big Lottery Fund and works with 
children around the Northumberland area. The project works to boost young people’s enterprise skills and 
introduce them to future options and careers. 
  
The Enterprise week will take place, week commencing 20th June (Tuesday-Friday). As part of the project 
(which is top secret), we will be visiting The Centre for Life in Newcastle on Thursday 23rd June (leaving 
school at 9.15am and returning by 3.00pm).  We will also be visiting the Jam Jar Cinema in Whitley Bay on 
Friday 24th June (leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.00pm).  We ask that on both of these days 
your child brings in a packed lunch preferably in a disposable bag, (if your child is entitled to free school 
meals then this will be provided by school).   
At the beginning of the week we will be carrying out some fun filled activities. 
 
We ask that the children come to school as usual, wearing school uniform.  
 
 
I am sure the children will enjoy their week and you can look forward to hearing all about it each day! 
 

    

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr C Sutherland 

Head Teacher 

 


